
  
 
 
 
The Special Meeting of the North Stonington Water Pollution Control Authority scheduled 
for July 28th 2022 at 11:00 AM was canceled due to a lack of a quorum.  
 
Vice-Chair Carl Johnson opened the meeting at 11:02  
The roll was called.  
Members present: Carl Johnson and Bob Boissevain 
Staff Present: Bill Warzecha and Nathan Reichert 
 
It was determined that the meeting lacked a necessary quorum.  
The meeting was canceled.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Thank You,  
 
 
Nathan Reichert 
Planning, Development and Zoning Official 
 
 

Town of North Stonington 
Water Pollution Control Authority  

Special Meeting 
New Town Hall Conference Room 

40 Main Street 
July 28th 2022 

11:00 AM 


